
17TH OCT 2019 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

SCHOOL BANKING 

EVERY  

THURSDAY 

18TH OCT  

MUDRUN AT REDBANKS 

SCHOOL ASSOC.     

MEETING 

MON 21ST OCT  

6.30 P.M. 

SCHOOL 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

23RD OCT 

HOBART SHOW DAY 

HOLIDAY 

24TH OCT 

STUDENT FREE DAY  

25TH OCT 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

TUESDAY 

29TH OCTOBER 

LIL EXCURSION 

BOTHWELL PARK  

9-11 

THURS 31ST OCT 

PRE KINDER  

THURSDAY’S 31ST 

OCT—5TH DEC 

1.30 P.M—2.30 P.M 

LIL EXCURSION  

BRIDGEWATER DENTAL 

CLINIC 

THURS 7TH NOV 

9.15 A.M. 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

Welcome back to school and to the last term of the year. Traditionally Term 4 is 

the busiest with end of year celebrations and Christmas being such a big focus. 

Staff and students have started the year well. I would like to take this opportunity 

to remind teachers, students and parents of the goals we discussed during mid-

year reporting. Now is an ideal time to reconsider these goals and what needs to 

be done to ensure they are achieved. 

A number of students have come to me over the last couple of weeks of Term 3 

and again this week sharing with me that they have a limited work opportunity, 

usually on nearby farms. This is a valuable opportunity for students but it does 

take away from their time at school. While regular school attendance helps stu-

dents to gain greater skills and knowledge, work opportunities often broaden stu-

dent outlook considerably and give students a real reason for attending school. 

Ultimately attendance at school versus a period of paid employment is a parent’s 

decision. We completely understand that this could be a very positive opportuni-

ty, we ask that you keep us informed as much as possible. 

I have been out of the school a couple of times this week. One of the meetings I 

attended was specifically focussed on the extension of our school to year 11 and 

12 commencing with Year 11 in 2021. In the coming months and into next year 

we will be looking to discuss the possibilities around this with parents, employers 

and community members. I encourage any parent, regardless of the age of their 

children to start considering where their child will attend school for Years 11 & 

12. Under the new Education Act it will be compulsory for students to follow an 

approved learning pathway such as Years 11/12 or an apprenticeship. I will be 

sharing early thoughts and considerations with our School Association, next Mon-

day October 21. You are all most welcome to attend. 

There has been lots of excitement and talk this week about our student experi-

ence opportunity tomorrow – The Mud Run. I would like to take this opportunity 

to wish all participations a great day.  

 

Nadine Davey 



 

Cooking Class on Thursdays. 

Caramel slice and Pikelets. 



Kinder\Prep 

 

This week, Kinder/Prep used strips of paper, 

tape and straws to make a maze for a pom-

pom.  We had lots of fun designing them and 

testing whether the pompom could make it 

through by blowing into the straw.  









 

 

 

Bothwell Library 

 



 

 

Breakfast Program. 

 

Next Wednesday we will be cooking Pancakes for the Breakfast Program. 

For Kinder to Grade 10. 

 

The students can continue to enjoy having some toast and a nice warm Milo at the start of 

the day on Mondays and Thursdays.   

We are asking for donations of Bread, Milo, Margarine or Jams and  Vegemite to the   

    program, this benefits all the students.  

 

                     Christine Turner & her team of helpers. 

 





CONTACT DETAILS 

  

 

 
2019 – School Terms 

 

 

Students return Tuesday 23rd 

July - Fri 27th Sept. 

 

Term 4  Mon 14th Oct  - 

Thurs 19th  Dec  (students 

finish) 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


